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JUNIOR LEAGUE OF PHOENIX HOSTS EIGHTH ANNUAL 

TOUCH-A-TRUCK EVENT 
Drive-thru event offers an up-close look at vehicles such as fire trucks, ambulances, 

construction vehicles, tow trucks, and more 

PHOENIX – October 17, 2020 – Junior League of Phoenix will host the 8th Annual Touch-a-Truck event                 
as a drive-thru event on Saturday, November 7, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Paradise Valley Mall.                   
Tickets will ​only be available in advance at ​www.jlp.org/touch-a-truck for $25 per vehicle, where guests               
will reserve a 30-minute time slot for their visit. 

At the event, families will have the opportunity to view vehicles such as fire trucks, ambulances, 
construction vehicles, tow trucks, and more. Food and drink will be available to pre-purchase.  

Touch-a-Truck will once again include a horn-free hour from 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. to accommodate children 
with sensitivities.  

“We are excited to be able to reimagine our beloved Touch-a-Truck event in a way that allows for the 
safety and enjoyment of the community,” said Junior League of Phoenix President Jennie Elser. “Families 
will have the opportunity to get out of the house for some fun and education while they enjoy a variety of 
vehicles from the safety of their cars, all while supporting Junior League of Phoenix and our work in the 
community.” 

All funds raised at the event will support the Junior League of Phoenix’s mission, including its current 
focus area of “Fighting Hunger in Greater Phoenix.” 

In accordance with the latest local and federal recommendations, Touch-a-Truck asks that all attendees              
wear a face covering while interacting with other attendees and Junior League of Phoenix volunteers.  
 
About the Junior League of Phoenix 
The Junior League of Phoenix, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization of over 1,000 women               
committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women and improving the Valley of the               
Sun through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. For 85 years, JLP has invested                
almost $4.1 million in the community and contributes over 75,000 volunteer hours annually. Current              
League programs are structured around JLP’s focus area of “Fighting Hunger in Greater Phoenix.” For               
more information about The Junior League of Phoenix, please visit​ ​jlp.org​.  
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